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CITY OF BROOKSVILLE  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

RFQ 2019-01 

 *******************************************************************  
ADDENDUM #1 

Date Issued – January 14, 2019 
 

 *******************************************************************  
TO:  All prospective proposers:  
  
 This addendum is being issued to clarify or address the following: 
 
 Question:  Is a firm allowed to go after one particular scope of service or does a 
single firm need to provide all of the services? 
 
 Question: I wonder if we are permitted to submit on our own versus being subs to a 
Civil Engineering prime? 
 

Question:  Is the City looking for one firm to provide the services listed in the scope, 
or if a firm could submit based on their specific qualifications? 

 
Question:  Are all aspects of the scope of work required from one consultant? Can we 

submit a response for individual scope of work? 
 
 

 Answer: A firm is allowed to submit for less than all the services requested.  If a 
firm is submitting for less than all the requested services, the submission should be specific as to 
the services the firm is willing/qualified to perform.  The City is looking for multiple firms to 
perform these services. 

 
Acknowledge receipt of the Addendum #1 by signing the document and attaching to Proposal 
Documents submitted. Failure to do so may subject the proposer to disqualification. 
 
 
 
____________________________________    ____________________________ 
Authorized Signature       Date Acknowledged 

 


